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Information [\\LERT

TIME CHANGE REMINDER

On Sunday
March 11, 2012
at 2:00 a.m.

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS

We also want to remind you to change the
batteries in your smoke detector and flashlights
and check your emergency supplies. A working
smoke detector increases your family’s chance of
getting out of a home fire alive!

For questions or additional information, please contact

Bob Spears at (213) 241-3889 or bob.spears@lausd.net



